
 

 

Valley County Waterways Advisory Committee 
 

 

Meeting Minutes           Apr. 5, 2022 

 

Present: Douglas Roe, Chairman, Jally Zeydel, Kevin Turner (Marine Deputy) 

Dave Bingaman, Kurt Wolf (City of McCall), Matt Linde (Ponderosa Park),Blake Packer 

(Cascade Parks) 

 

We did not have a quorum, so minutes were not approved. 

 

Blake: Short discussion followed on Marina proposal at Poison Creek. No real updates, 

although they are working with BOR for piling permissions. 

 

Matt: Asked whether the Sheriff’s dept. had any ruling or info on alcohol use at North 

Beach during July 4th. Kevin will check with the Sheriff and get back to us. 

 

Kurt: The plan for the Classic Wooden Boat show will be held around Aug. 4. Still in 

question where it is going to take place, either Art’s Robert  or Legacy Park. 

The Party Pontoon Boat application have been approved by the City of McCall. 

No updates on the WIF grant. A discussion followed about log removal efforts this 

summer. Jally stated that he had contacted McCall Sewer district regarding help with this 

effort. They said they would get permission from the board and we need to contact the new 

manager Jeff Bateman for this. 

 

Kevin: Not much news. He did say that he hired a new Marine deputy for the summer.  

He also let us know that he will not be attending next months meeting due to training 

conflict.  

 

Next meeting is on May 3, 2022 

Respectfully submitted by 

Jally Zeydel 


